
 October 2024  Newsletter  
Office phone 307-634-9945 

Website  enavantwy.com 

email    dance@enavantwy.com 

Office and Dancers Bag open 3:30 to 6 Monday thru Thursday  

 

Annual tuition is divided into 10 monthly 

payments due on the first of each month. Thank 

you to everyone who has already signed up for 

automatic payment. If you pay in person or over the 

phone you must pay the additional $15 processing 

fee for each payment. This has been our policy since 

September 2021.      THANK YOU. 

 
        DON’T FORGET TO COME DANCE WITH US! 

Our annual National Dance Week collaboration with other dance studios for a public  

performance is this Saturday October 5 at 11am. En Avant students, parents and friends 

may dance with the group but must have attended at least one of the learn and rehearse 

sessions. ALL non-students must have a signed release form to participate which are 

signed at the rehearsal. We’ll meet in front of the Wyoming State Capital building. If you 

want to dance with us, you can come to a last rehearsal Saturday October 5 at 10AM at 

313 & ½ West 18thSt,  En Avant Dance’s upstairs studio. We’ll head over to the Capital 

immediately after the rehearsal We ask everyone participating as/with En Avant to please 

try to  wear yellow and/or orange!  

 

OFFICE CLOSED OCTOBER 7 through 10 
We are very sorry for 

the inconvenience. 

Tammy,  our office 

manager, had a 

chance for out-of-

town fun with her 

daughter.  

They are headed to 

California for business. 

 We couldn’t say no.  

The office will be closed 

October 7 through 10.  

Please email if you need 

something immediately. 

 

 



CSO Holiday Concert Auditions 

Our annual tradition of En Avant dancers performing 

with the Cheyenne Symphony Orchestra for their Holiday 

concert will take place on Saturday December 14. 

Auditions for ages 11 and up will be held Friday October 

18 from 6 to 7 pm in studio 1 at 319 West 18th Street. 

There is no charge to audition or to perform. Please      

flyers in studio sitting areas for more information.            

                          

STUDIO CLOSED Thursday October 

31 for Happy Halloween! Students 

may wear Halloween costumes to 

class during the week of October 

23 – 28 if they are able to move 

and dance safely in them.  

 

PERFORMANCE & COSTUME FEES DUE NOVEMBER 1, 2023, 

Performance is optional. 

Costumes are required for each class 

in which a student intends to 

perform. The per student 

performance fee is $15. Pre-dance, 

Tot Hop, Ballet 1 & 2, Tap 1 & 2 and 

Jazz 1 costumes are $65 each. All 

other costumes are $85. Tickets must 

be purchased through the Cheyenne 

Civic Center ticket office beginning in 

November. Page 39 of the handbook has more information. Performance 

handbook available November 1.  

Invoices for performance and costumes fees are entered in the system on 

October 20.  Costumes are not ordered until payment has been received. 

There is a $40 per costume late fee for costumes not paid for by December 1. 


